August 18, 1958

Dr. J. V. P. Stewart

Psychologist

Loyola Center for Guidance

820 N. Michigan Ave.

Chicago, Ill.

Dear Dr. Stewart:

~ おは水というかいはっこ

I have your letter of August 12.

I have been in touch with Father Janssen and, so far as I can judge at the present time, he is developing properly. I have given him a temporary assignment due to the absence of a pastor; when that pastor returns to duty, I hope to have a proper assignment for Father Janssen.

I haven't assigned any particular priest as his spiritual director, although we discussed that matter in a general sort of way. I would like to add that Father Janssen's last pastor is a very mature and understanding priest. He did everything possible for Father Janssen; unfortunately, Father Janssen did not follow his advice.

Thanking you for your interest and cooperation in the case, and with every best wish, I am,

Sincerely yours,

Most Rev. Ralph L. Hayes Bishop of Davenport.

